
 
 

 
 

Lewis & Clark College Class of 1997 Reunion: June 22-25, 2017! 
 
 
We just spent the last hour wandering around campus, remembering the pile driving during finals, 
the portable social science building, and the Watzek noise zone. Our class endured and 
painstakingly lived through the transformation of our campus including the transition from card 
catalogs to the internet, and the move from the stability of the dorms to dingy off-campus 
apartments. 
  
In the 20 years since our graduation, our campus and Portland have changed dramatically, and so 
have we. While you’ve been busy raising children, volunteering your time, and working hard on 
your career, the Lewis & Clark community is refreshingly familiar- quirky students, random “art” 
installations and performances, and ice cream after every meal. 
 
Our school’s core values are completely unchanged, reflected in the faces of alums in their eighties 
and twenties at reunion weekend. Over the course of a long weekend of fantastic food, parties, 
lectures with some of our favorite professors, we get to reconnect with each other and meet fellow 
Pios who lived in the Manor House, protested the Vietnam War, and experienced the internet 
revolution. 
 
Come celebrate with us, what’s new and what’s the same, at Lewis & Clark, and in our lives, at our 
20th reunion this June 22-25, 2017. The dorms are open for Pios and their families. We encourage 
you to stay- it’ll be a blast. 
 
We know that 20 years out, many of us have a lot of commitments. We hope you’ll join us to 
reconnect with our Lewis & Clark community- there’s a lot to be proud of. 
 
If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to contact our Reunion 
Representatives, Ariel Moyal ’19, at 503-768-7998, arielmoyal@lclark.edu or Emily Decker ’85, at 
503-768-7838, emily@lclark.edu. You can also check out our class web page at 
go.lclark.edu/reunion/1997. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Your Class of 1997 Reunion Committee:  
Zachary Boone, Colin Callahan, Teya (Valdez) Dahle, Darren Drabek, Annette Klinefelter, and 
Anthony Van Nice 
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